
Congratulations to April’s spotlight student of the month, Grace 
LaFave. Grace is a pleasure to have in class. She has a wonderful 

work ethic. She comes to class pleasant, prepared and ready to learn. 
We are so happy she fully recovered from her ankle surgery that 

prevented her from performing in the recital last year and are 
looking forward to watching her shine in this year’s rectial. 

Keep up the great work Grace!!


